TO ALL PARTIES in regards to the matter of determining the proper carrier classification of, and
complaint for penalties against Cascade Adventures Inc. (Docket TE-190086)

The following is a written response with associated attachments to a UTC staff's motion. This is to
verify that we have not been operating as the former charter excursion, Cascade Adventures Baker Bus
(UBI 602 8785 348). As seen in the attachments, we have provided our Articles of Incorporation,
vehicle registration/ownership certificates to the new non-profit Baker Bus Ski and Snowboard Club
(UBI 604 680 222), insurance declarations page, and the bylaws of our organization, including
associated board members (page 6).

We are now the non-profit organization known as the Baker Bus Ski and Snowboard Club. We provide
members of the club to have safe and adequate access to ski and snowboard recreation while reducing
the number of vehicles traveling in the Mt. Baker Snoqualmie National Forest.

We were unaware of the requirements to register for a UTC non-profit carrier permit. We are more than
willing to submit this application to the UTC for the Baker Bus Ski and Snowboard Club.



